
 

 

 

 

 

Hillside Community Council (HCC) Special  Meeting 

Announcement  

May 16, 2017 

 

 

The next meeting is a Special Meeting of HCC and is scheduled for 

Tuesday,  May,16, 2017, at 7 pm at O’Malley Elementary 

School(Rockridge Rd/O’Malley Rd),  Multi-Purpose Room  

 

The Hillside Community Council(a merger of Mid-Hillside and Hillside East CCs) strives to keep 

the Council members informed of current happenings in the Councils’ area. E-mail is the best 

way to communicate and receive information from the Council. To be added to the e-mail 

distribution list please contact the Community Councils Center at info@communitycouncils.org. 

 

 

Agenda, May 16, 2017 
 

 

7:00 Start of Meeting and Intros- 

      

 

            Item to Discuss and Review 

 

7:10     Rezone of Approx. 80 Acres, R-8, Residential to R-6, Residential with Special Limitations, Upper DeArmoun 

Rd. 

             Discussion .(Pro/Con,each to have a max of  30 mins for presentation and 10 minutes of questions) 

 

8:30      HCC Resolution Vote by HCC members who have attended 1 previous HCC meet and who either live or 

own property within the boundaries of HCC 

 

8:50    Any items to discuss? 

 

8:55    Adjourn 

 

 

Reminders!                        

 

-  Have you communicated with your elected officials recently about the needs of and recent improvements to  your    

neighborhood? 

 

-The next meet of HCC is September 27,2017, Wednesday at 7pm at O’Malley Elementary School. 
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The Community Councils of Anchorage comply with Title I of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 and is an 

equal opportunity employer. Reasonable accommodations will be made available to qualified individuals with 

disabilities upon request. Please contact, the Community Councils Center at 907-277-1977 no later than 10 days prior 

to the meeting date to make any necessary arrangements. 

 

Board Members of the Hillside Community Council 

 

Lance Powell, President,Treasurer 

FCC Delegate                               346-2327                                          lwpowell1@juno.com      

 

Mark Miner, Vice President 336-2383                                         Akminers5@yahoo.com   

 

Pam Massey, Secretary                    346-7790                                                     pjmsjm@gci.net 

  

Board  Delegates 

Don Fall               346-1845                                                      falldon@gci.             

Jan Edwards         346-2088                                                      janinanch99@gmail.com 

Sarah Denson,     480-529-5401                                              2lps4sjd@gmail.com 

 FCC Delegate 
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